Rusty Relics newsletter January 2023
From Biii Forbes : President

Merry Christmas and happy new year
Our next meeting will be January 14th at 2 PM at the club yard, 20th St., West and Avenue N.

My family and | are already looking forward to some upcoming events. | will be attending the
international Agricultural show in Tulare in February and we are already making plans to attend
the national show in June.

The Southwest Forgotten Iron 14th Annual Engine and Tractor Show and swap meet is January
20 & 21 in Wellton, Arizona. Admission is one dollar for adults and chiidren under 12 are free.
Contact CIiff Northcote 619-508-7754.

A reminder that the naticnal show will be in Pottsville, Oregon in 2023, on Father’s Day
weekend.( June-17 & 18)

For those of you who wili be in that part of the world the South Central Regional show will be
June 16 and 17th in Shawnee, Oklahoma.

The World Ag Expo will be in Tulare, February 14, 15 and 16. Tickets are on sale now contact
the ( International Agri-Center)

[ R =10 4

for more information.

,ﬂ‘nthue tractor show in Tulare w

It’s time to start thinking about dues for 2023 they will be unchanged for 2023 and due by
beginning of April. Additional membership application forms will be available at the meeting.

Yours truly,
Williams P Forbes



